
What does it mean to be a  
SUNY Oswego Sexpert? 

 

SUNY Oswego Sexperts are students who have extensive training on the topic of sexual and 
reproductive health and share that information with their peers through outreach, presentations, and 
other on campus events.  
 

Some important things that you should know: 
 

• The Sexperts program is volunteer based 
Students are expected to give the time that they can. Training and meetings are mandatory.  
Presentations are scheduled based on student availability. 
 

• You are required to participate in training sessions to prepare you to present.  Here is how it 
works: 

 
• Training  

Training is mandatory. In training you will learn important information about sexual 
and reproductive health, facilitation skills, participate in team building and other fun 
activities.   
 

• Bi-weekly meetings  
You will be required to attend bi-weekly meetings with fellow Sexperts.  At these 
meetings, you will debrief programs, discuss upcoming events and programs, 
continuing education, and more. 

 
• Presentations 

Requests will come in via online form and the Intern will reach out and coordinate 
presenters for each program.  We average about 10 programs each semester. 

 

• Outreach  
Thoughout the semester, Sexperts will be asked to participate in various events and 
programs, as well as the creativity to create their own outreach events (videos, 
posters, tabling, etc.) 

 

Expectations 
Sexperts are expected to act as a positive role model for the program and SUNY Oswego at all times.  
While understanding that all students are human, there is an expectation that Sexperts are an 
administrative extension of the college and are encouraged to maintain a positive and healthy 
pattern of behavior while enrolled in the program.  In all cases, the instructor(s) reserve the right to 
dismiss a student from the program based upon a Sexpert’s performance inside and outside of the 
program.  There is a GPA requirement that all Sexperts must meet which is approximately a 2.5.   
 
We will also check with the Office of the Dean of Students/Conduct to see that each student is in 
good standing. “Good standing” includes a requirement that all matters pending before the Office of 



Student Conduct have been fully and finally resolved (including, but not limited to, full satisfaction of 
any sanctions imposed). Students who are not in good standing are not eligible to participate in 
certain leadership opportunities.    
 

Commitment 
Sexperts are expected to make a full semester commitment.   
 

What’s in it for you? 
• Earn volunteer experience 
• Gain presentation and facilitation experience  
• Have fun… 
• Meet new people… 
• Make a difference… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


